Leo R. Croce PTA Monthly Newsletter

April 2021

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Spring Break is April 5th - 9th. Have a happy and healthy
Spring Break!!

&7A big congratulations and thank you to our 2021-2022
PTA Board that were elected into office at the March
18th PTA Meeting. Please join us in giving them a big
Cheetah round of applause! €
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President: Ashton Stockstill

Vice President: Kenny Fowler
Treasurer: Raelene Avelar
Secretary: Kirsten Zoerhoff
Events VP: Lori Cach

Fundraising: Amanda Borges
Membership: Bethany Specht
Financial Secretary: Diana Barnes
Hospitality: Anisa Suttora
Hospitality Co-Chair: Alexis Vandewerfhorst
Communications: Jamie Osborn
Historian: Erin Lockhart

STAFF TREAT

Croce PTA provided a special treat
for staff from the Charming Fig as
a small thank you for preparing
our school for the return of
students. It has been a lot of
planning and hard work; we
wanted to show our appreciation
for all they are doing!

EVENTS

We have a fun BINGO night planned for all of you
amazing Cheetahs - keep an eye out on PTA's Instagram,
Facebook and email for more details.

READ-A-THON RECAP

Thank you to everyone who supported our Read-A-Thon!
We were able to raise $8,658.75 for our school! All Croce
students did an outstanding job with their reading
minutes this year. We had 45,579 minutes entered during
our two-week event! Truly amazing all around readers!
Please keep a look out for emails and social media
communications about prize distribution. The
information will be sent out soon!

FUNDRAISING

When shopping on Amazon, please use
https://smile.amazon.com and select “Leo Croce
Elementary PTA" as your charity of choice. Amazon
will donate a portion of the proceeds from your
purchase to Croce PTA!

Join us for a weekend long "Give Back" event at the Vine
Cinema and Alehouse! Our fundraising event will be
held April 2nd -4th and will be a fun way to kick off our
Spring Break! A digital copy of this flyer will need to be
presented at the time of purchase. Croce Elementary
will be receiving 20% of all purchases this weekend! We
hope to see you there! Please share with your neighbors,
family & friends!
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STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK

Croce PTA is working on optional school-wide activities
to participate in during the week of May 4th-7th for Staff
Appreciation Week. We have so much to be thankful for
because our Cheetah Staff is the best! We will have
suggested things to do every day that week so all grade
levels are consistent. Be on the lookout for an email with
more information and postings on social media. Due to
COVID, please keep in mind that Croce Staff and PTA
volunteers cannot accept homemade food, as much as it
would be appreciated.


https://smile.amazon.com
https://www.facebook.com/crocepta/posts/3981079755305239

